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People with time for Children 
 

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

Thursday 11th October 2018 

Harvest 
Dear Parents/Carers   

Harvest is coming up and we the school council have decided to collect 

donations for the Forest Food Bank. The forest food bank is a charity that 

helps people in our community by taking in food from donators and giving it out 

to people who need it.  

Did you know that 1 in 5 people in the UK don’t have enough 
money to buy food? 

We would like to help support people in need. Please could you donate food from 

the list below: 

 UHT milk 
 Tinned soup 
 Juice (Long life) 
 Tinned Tomatoes 
 Tinned meat 
 Tinned fish 
 Instant mashed potato 
 Tea 
 Dried pasta meals 
 Cereals 
 Soup 
 Pasta sauces 
 Jam 

 Chocolate treats 
 Instant noodles 
 Crisps 
 Toiletries 
 Biscuits 
 Tinned vegetables 
 Pasta 
 Tinned custard 
 Sponge puddings 
 Tinned rice pudding 
 Instant pasta meals 
 Sugar 

 

Please send donations into school by Thursday 18th October 2018. 

Yours sincerely 
 

Emily Swanson & William Nice (house and deputy house captains).
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